
Reopening – Mallala Principal Office
Following an intensive pest eradication program over the past 
four weeks, Council is pleased to advise that our Mallala Principal 
Office will reopen on Monday 21 March 2022 at 9.00am.

We are satisfied that conditions are now suitable (from both an 
environmental health perspective and work, health, safety and 
risk management perspective) for the public and staff to re-enter 
the building.

Council remains committed to prioritising the health, safety and 
wellbeing of our staff and the community. Although services 
have continued uninterrupted, we take this opportunity to thank 
everyone for their understanding and patience. 

James Miller
Chief Executive Officer 
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